
TRU BUDGET COMMITTEE OF SENATE (BCOS) 
REPORT BASED ON THE January 12, 2016 MEETING OF BCOS 

 
 
 

1. Chairship of BCOS has been turned over to the Provost, Christine Bovis-Cnossen. 
 

2. The VP Administration and Finance, Matt Milovick and AVP Finance, Paul Manhas 
gave a presentation on 2016/17 Budget Context Update. 
 

3. Dean, Christine Adam, gave a presentation on the Student Services Review. 
 

4. The VP Administration and Finance, Matt Milovick, provided an update on Ranching 
Enterprise Sustainability Certificate Program Fees. 
 

5. The Chair, Christine Bovis-Cnossen, asked BCOS members to seek feedback from their 
constituency areas regarding the TRUSU Report on Student Budget Consultation for 
the next BCOS meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Next BCOS meeting is Feb 9, 2016 
 

Links to full reports are available on myTRU, see BCOS link. 
 

 
 


